From: Inquiry into End of Life Choices POV eSubmission Form

<cso@parliament.vic.gov.au>

Sent: Thursday, 6 August 2015 10:49 PM

To: LSIC

**Subject:** New Submission to Inquiry into End of Life Choices

Inquiry Name: Inquiry into End of Life Choices

Ms Margaret Maher



## **SUBMISSION CONTENT:**

--

Dear Sir, Nobody really wants to end his life voluntarily. The only reason someone seeks to end his life like this is mainly to relieve

pain. If people are supported and given proper pain control

there would be no need to bring in this dangerous law.

The other problem is that once brought into law nobody knows

how many people will be killed without their consent. It's useless

to say there will be safeguards in place- just see what happened with the abortion law!

I think to call this 'End of Life. Choices' is grossly misleading.

Who is going to make sure that it really is a CHOICE?

Yours sincerely,

Margaret Maher.

--

File1:

File2:

File3: